
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2015 9:55 AM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Marrakesh

move to monday . call me if you are awake? [REDACTED]

On Thu, Mar 5, 2015 at 12:39 AM, Larry Visoski wrote:

Jeffrey
Universal is still holding landing permission request for Marrakesh,.
They only need a date and time ?
Do you think we may still go?
Or should I cancel the request?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--001a113600a0366c600510878e0f-- conversation-id 123242 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1425549276 flags 8590195713 remote-id 487199